
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
12th July 2019 

 
Dear Parent 
 
From September 2019 the Year 4 children will have swimming lessons at the Friary pool in 
Lichfield and I am asking for two parent helpers to accompany us, please.  
 
Your help is needed to ensure the safety of the children on and off the bus and into the 
building. Whilst at the pool, you would be with a member of school staff supervising the 
children getting changed. The lessons are then led by qualified swimming instructors and 
supported by the school staff. There is a lifeguard on duty at all times. During the lesson you 
would only be expected to supervise children as necessary.  
 
The lessons will take place every Tuesday afternoon. We leave school by coach at 
approximately 12.40 and usually return by 2.20.  
 
If you would like to be a parent helper and could commit to this every Tuesday (or for a set 
number of weeks) then please complete the attached slip and return it to school as soon as 
possible. 
 
Thanking you in anticipation, and we are always very grateful for your support. 
 
 
 
Ann Boucke 
Teacher 
 

 
 
SWIMMING LESSONS Year 4 – Parent Helper from September 
 
I would like to accompany the Year 4 children to their swimming lessons on Tuesday 
afternoons. I am available on these dates: 
___________________________________________ 
 
 
My name: ___________________________  My child’s name_______________________ 
 
Contact numbers: __________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed _______________________________  Date: ______________________________ 

WHITTINGTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Common Lane, Whittington, Lichfield, Staffs. WS14 9LG 

Tel : 01543 432487 Fax: 01543 432764   
 

Headteacher:  Mrs N Leeson 
 

E-mail: admin2@whittington.staffs.sch.uk 

Web Site: www.whittington-school.co.uk 
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